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Parents please join us……. 

The PTA will host the last general meeting of this school year on Tuesday, June 16th at 7pm in 
the Brass Castle Library.   
  
For those parents who have not been actively involved in the PTA, we ask for you to reconsider 
your involvement (especially parents of children in Kindergarten, First & Second grade)!   
  
To all of our volunteers, thank you for everything this year!  We have been very lucky to have 
your help along the way. 
  
To all of our outgoing and remaining chairpersons, thank you for every minute of your time this 
school year.  You have been wonderful to work with, our children are very lucky to have your 
support! 
  
  
We do hope to see many new faces at our PTA General Meeting on June 16th at 7pm in the 
Brass Castle Library. 
  
Kind Regards, 
  
Stacy, Tracy, Michele & Jennifer 
 


